
 

 

 

 

 

May 2019 

 

Dear Sixth Grade Parents, 

As we approach the end of this school year, and your child’s last few weeks at Benjamin 

Franklin Elementary School, there are many exciting events planned.  On Wednesday, May 15, 

they will have a sixth grade dance.  On Monday, June 3, is the sixth grade picnic and they will 

receive their yearbooks at this event.   

Promotion will be held on Tuesday, June 4th at 9:15 a.m. in Independence Hall.  (The doors for 

seating will not open until 8:30 a.m.)  The promotion ceremony will be a great celebration of 

students who are moving on to the Intermediate School.  Students are encouraged to dress for 

the occasion; however, the school dress code still applies.  Please keep in mind that there is 

limited seating, we respectfully ask that no strollers or balloons be brought in to Independence 

Hall.  Refreshments will be served after the ceremony. 

Wednesday, June 5, is the last day of school.  After attendance is taken, the sixth grade 

students will play the teachers in a softball game.  Report cards will be handed out this day and 

dismissal will be at 12:32 p.m.   

If you have any questions regarding the promotion ceremony, please contact your child’s 

teacher. 

Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Mrs. Gruebel 
Principal 


